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Circular No. 06/2018                             2nd March 2018 
To all Units, Office Bearers, CC & GC Members  
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

Delhi Dharna on 21
st
 March 2018 

 
United Forum of Bank Unions (UFBU) held an urgent meeting on 23rd February 2018 
in Chennai.  After taking stock of the latest developments and situation in the 
industry the meeting decided to defer the call, of country-wide bank strike that was 
slated to be observed on 15th March 2018, given from previous UFBU meeting held 
in Mumbai on 6th February 2018. 
 
UFBU further decided to hold a Dharna in Delhi on 21st March 2018 to highlight its 
view of the recent developments following from the multi crore scam in some banks 
that came to surface recently and also to highlight other important issues emanating 
from the anti-people policies of the Central Government having relevance to the 
banking industry in particular and the financial sector in general. 
 
Our participation in the Dharna will be by all our Central Committee members and all 
Office Bearers of our State Units. In case, however, any of our Central Committee 
member or any of our State Unit Office Bearer is not in a position to participate due 
to any unavoidable reason, concerned state unit/s must ensure participation of other 
leading comrade/s from the state in substitution of such member/s. State 
Federations are to make their arrangement of stay in Delhi. 
 
All state units are to continue the programme of collecting mass signatures till 19th of 
this month and bring the collated signature sheets to Delhi while coming for 
participation in the Dharna. State UFBU is to hold Press Meet in all state capitals 
and Press Hand Out for which will be provided by national Convener of UFBU. 
 
The Delhi Dharna will be followed by further programmes to be announced by UFBU 
as per decision of Chennai meeting. On our part, all our state units have to take the 
initiative to rouse people’s voice against FRDI Bill and to strengthen the confidence 
of depositors on the banking system of our country particularly on the public sector 
banks. These aspects have to be given top priority by all our activists.   
 
With greetings, 
 

Yours comradely, 

                 


